
Robert W. Lewis   “Bob” (incumbent) 

I have been a member of the Lakewood Forest Board for the last four years, 
where I currently serve as the President. I bring a unique perspective as a 
Residential and Commercial Realtor. I pledge to continue to focus on ensuring 
that Lakewood Forest is one of the safest neighborhoods in Houston. Also, I 
will support the vital work on our infrastructure, including maintenance of the 
perimeter walls, marquee signs and monuments, the Dick Taylor pond, and 
our irrigation systems; landscape replacement of dead and missing trees in 
our esplanades; and others as outlined in the Reserve Study. Finally, I support 
continuing current and future beautification projects such as the landscaping 
of Grant Road, tree trimming, as well as yearly ongoing beautification 
projects. I would appreciate your vote. Thank you. 

 

 

Boe Bowen (incumbent) 

My family and I have been residents of Lakewood Forest subdivision since 
2010. I served in the United States Navy, attended the prominent Navy-
Marine Intelligence Center, and after my tour was completed, earned a BA 
from Sam Houston State University and then my JD from Thurgood Marshall 
School of Law. I am currently running my own local law firm (The Bowen Law 
Firm, PLLC) with a focus on civil law, estate planning, family law, personal 
injury, and probate.   
 
I have served as a trustee since 2015 and I continue to have a keen interest in 
maintaining Lakewood Forest subdivision as a safe, family-oriented and 

friendly neighborhood for all to enjoy. In 2020, I would like to continue to see the board operate in a 
fiduciary capacity and ensure that infrastructure repairs are being made in accordance with the reserve 
study.  I appreciate your vote and continued support to allow me to participate in future beautification 
efforts and to assure that continued routine maintenance is being performed on an ongoing and 
consistent basis. 
 
 
 

Sandy Matto (incumbent) 

I have lived in Lakewood Forest since 2009. I joined the Civic Association in 

2010 and volunteered on that Board until 2018. I have been a Lakewood 

Forest Board Trustee since 2015 and am the current Community 

Events/Outreach Chairman. It is an honor and privilege to bring fun, family-

oriented events to our beautiful neighborhood and contribute to entities 

that enrich the lives of our residents. I love my neighborhood and love 

serving all our residents. 

I would love to see a continuation of beautification of our lovely neighborhood in 2020. We all moved to 

this forest community for its beauty and I would like to continue working to make it even more 

beautiful.  

 


